
  

 
 
 
 

November 27, 2019 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:    Dr. Brett M. Baker 
                                      Assistant Inspector General for Audits 
                                      Office of the Inspector General 
 
FROM:      Brian E. Holian, Director   /RA by M. Lombard for/ 
                                      Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
SUBJECT:                     STATUS OF RECOMMENDATIONS:  AUDIT OF NRC’S OVERSIGHT 

OF SECURITY AT DECOMMISSIONING REACTORS (OIG-17-A-09)   
 
 
Attached is the status of recommendations related to the Office of the Inspector General (OIG) 
Audit of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Oversight of Security at Decommissioning 
Reactors (OIG-17-A-09). 
 
If you have any questions regarding recommendations 1 or 2, please contact Will Smith, 
Reactor Security Branch, Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response. 
 
Enclosure:  As stated 
 
 
CONTACT: Will Smith, NSIR/DPCP 
  (301) 287-3541 
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STATUS OF RECOMMENDATIONS:  AUDIT OF THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY 
COMMISSION’S OVERSIGHT OF SECURITY AT DECOMMISSIONING REACTORS 
(OIG-17-A-09); DATED:  NOVEMBER 27, 2019 
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